
 

Thank you for the tour of the school and to meet some of the masters; 

not forgetting Harry and Josh, the two prefects who showed us around 

and introduced us, please thank them again on our behalf; I suspect 

Harry in particular will do well in life.  It was good to see and feel the 

enthusiasm which exists at the school, although somewhat diversified 

from my days which were totally aimed at producing Merchant Navy 

Navigating Officers.  

I have taken the liberty of attaching a photo of myself aged 14 in Year 

3 (3Y), Mr Young was my form master, the school uniform now would 

be much kinder to both students and parents. 

Thanks again, 

Joe & Ursula Murphy 

Albany WA 

 


